To: ndonnelly

Subject: FW: Statement

Hi Niall, I'll try this again and fax it to you as well.

Clare

From: Baxter, Clare
Sent: 22 October 2004 12:41
To: 'ndonnelly(

Subject: Statement

Hi Niall, here's a statement from the Minister.

STATEMENT FOR UTV
i

- Angela Smith, Minister with responsibility for Health, Social Services and Public Saf'ety1
_.said: "The UTV ‘Insight’ programme has raised a number of issues to which the

- “Department will want to give careful consideration. The Department’s primary concern
is to protect the safety of patients, to learn lessons from such incidents and ensure the
?,ystem works as safely and effectively as possible.

"The death of a child is tragic and is something the Department takes very seriously.
Following the death of Raychel Ferguson from hyponatraemia in 2001, the Chief

Medical Officer acted immediately to develop guidance that would prevent a similar
incident happening again. This guidance was the first of its kind in the UK and has

been incorporated into clinical practice in Northern Ireland since 2002."
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Clare Baxter

sSenior Information Officer
Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety
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